Dear Neighbor,

RE: 
Sketch Plan Application #2020-S-14

910&912 Conestoga, 26 Wentworth Lane

We have applied to Radnor Township for the review of a sketch plan to transfer a portion of the residential lot (26 Wentworth Lane) to the two commercial lots and then consolidate the commercial lots into one lot.  A new residential dwelling unit is proposed to be constructed at 26 Wentworth Lane in the future.  Improvements proposed include new/relocated parking spaces, a new drive and the establishment of an outdoor dining area in front of 910 Conestoga Road.
These plans are available for public viewing in the Engineering Department. There will be a Planning Commission meeting held on Monday, March 1, 2021 beginning at 6:00 PM via Zoom and streamed live on the Radnor Township YouTube Channel at https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvh6jeMQTvo3ojCTh8wZkbA.  

If you would like to participate in public comment, please register at https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_JqLR0Ag_Ss2TYExOt1VkJg and the meeting link will be sent to you for participation.  

Sincerely,
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